
 
PO Box 7500, Schenectady, New York 12301-7500 

 
KATHY HOCHUL 
Governor 

November 28, 2022 
 

Sam Mellins 
MuckRock News, DEPT MR135456 
263 Huntington Ave 
Boston, MA 02115 
Via: 135456-26585838@requests.muckrock.com<mailto:135456-
26585838@requests.muckrock.com> 

Re: FOIL GAM-22-10-012 

Dear Sam Mellins: 

This letter is regarding the remaining portions of your consolidated FOIL Request, received on 
October 19, 2022. Specifically, you requested: 

“The three most recent budget forecasts prepared by the office of the executive director. 

“Emails exchanged between Gaming Commission staff and any email addresses 
including the domain nyproblemgambling.org since January 1, 2022” 

The Commission continues to research these requests and will respond by December 27, 2022. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lee Park 
Records Access Officer 

mailto:135456-26585838@requests.muckrock.com%3cmailto:135456-26585838@requests.muckrock.com
mailto:135456-26585838@requests.muckrock.com%3cmailto:135456-26585838@requests.muckrock.com

